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This half term we say a fond farewell to some of our SJV family. 

 

 

 

At the end of the Easter half term we say goodbye to Mrs Webster who 

is starting her retirement.  Mrs Webster has been a huge part of the SJV 

family as our much-loved Office Manager for over 20 years.  During this 

time, she has seen many children become parents and send their 

children here.  Whilst we will miss Mrs Webster dearly, we wish her a 

happy retirement making lots of memories with her family. 
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After 15 years as part of the SJV family we say goodbye and good luck to 

Mrs Day our current year 3 teacher.  Mrs Day has taught many children 

throughout her time here and now deserves a rest.  We wish you lots of 

happiness in your new adventures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As Mrs Day leaves so does Reece her son who 

has been a volunteer at the school for some 

time.  All the children and staff will miss him 

dearly.  Good luck for the future Reece.  
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After two and a half years at SJV Mrs Owen Hill has secured a permanent 

position in another school.  We wish you all the best! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception - Rory 

Year 1 – Ophelia & Ruby 

Year 3 – Lydia, Theo & Willow  

Year 4 – Nicole, Princess, Isla & Georgia 

Year 5 – Thea & Teddy  

Year 6 – Arya  

Staff – Mrs Carr & Mrs Ngo 
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• Breakfast club are looking for donations of dolls i.e. Barbie and 

action figures.  If you have any spare, please drop them at breakfast 

club or the office.  

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 

• 15.04.2024 – Back to School  

• 22.04.2024 – Islam week 

• 13.05.2024 – Year 6 SATS week 

• 13.05.2024- Mental Health Awareness Week   

• 23.05.2024 – Class Photos 

• 24.05.2024 – Finish for half term. 

• 03.06.2024 – School reopens  
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All communication is now sent via Arbor and email. Please report your 

child’s absence via an in-app message on Arbor or the school office.   

 

Please download the Teachers to Parents app to pay money to school. 

 

School money app 

 

Arbor app 

 

 

Both apps can be downloaded from any app store. 

School money will require your mobile number and Arbor will use your 

email address. 
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